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From the Commander
Greetings,

As we move into September and cooler evenings, it’s a good time to check in with
the Post.

Meetings have been quieter lately, and we’re struggling to reach a quorum. These
meetings are crucial for discussing events and making important decisions. If you
haven’t attended in a while, please consider stopping by. Your participation is vital for
keeping our Post active and thriving.

Rich is exploring options for hybrid meetings to make attendance more flexible, so if
remote participation would help you join in, let your unit leaders know.

We’re also gathering bids for several projects around the Post, including updating
handrails, addressing exhaust hood issues, inspecting the roof/gutters, and getting
convection ovens operational. If you’re interested in submitting a bid for any of these
projects, please get in touch.

Thank you for your ongoing contributions and dedication to our Post!

Your Commander,
Angie Arreguin

*******************************************************************

From the Lounge
Hello September,

Some new news to talk about...
first,.. you will be seeing a familiar face around here soon, Miss Laura Leicht will be
visiting us for a few weeks this month!! She will be covering my duties temporarily
while i travel to Greece!!!!! I'm sooo excited and cant wait to tell all of you about this
experience

Second, as well as poker once a month on Tuesday, we will be trying something
different.... we will be having some fun dining options for you.
Monday will be a Nacho Bar. This sounds fun.



Wednesday will be homemade soup. If you have any soups that you would like to
see served let me know.

Thurssday's will be Brauts.

Don't forget Ship, Captain, Crew as well. This dice game happens on
Tuesdays. Come try your luck to win awesome prizes

Birthday night comes on Friday Sept. 27th!!! This month we are going to pick a"letter"
and that's how well pick or food choice.

That being said, this month will be food starting with the letter "C". The club will
provide the main dish, all you need to do is bring your favorite side or desert that
starts with the letter "C" and show up to have a great dinner and conversations.

Take care everybody,

Cheers,
Lori Gates
****************************************************************************************

Auxiliary News
Happy September from the Auxiliary!

In September we’ll be having two meetings. The Executive Board will meet on
Wednesday the17 th at 5:30pm. The General Meeting will be Wednesday the
17 th. following the Exec . We’d love to see you at a meeting as we get ready
for a busy Fall and Winter. Please let me know if you’d like a reminder the
week of the meeting.

Patty will be making Veterans to Go meals on Wednesday the 11 th . If you’re
able to help during the day, please let her know.

If you know a WWII, Korea, or Vietnam Veteran who would like to attend an
Honor Flight please let me know. Honor Flight brings Veterans to Washington,
D.C. to visit the memorials built to commemorate their service and sacrifice.

The Auxiliary is happy to cover the cost of the person who goes with the
Veteran.

Mark your calendar - the Holiday Bazaar will be Saturday, December 7 th ! If
you’re interested in having a table, please let us know.

Katie O’Rourke
Auxiliary President
Orourke.katie@gmail.com
****************************************************************************************

From the Sons

Greetings,



Rich is not available this month due to work restraints but assures us that he is safe
and sound and will report in next month.
.

But he did say the SAL meeting will be Sept 17th

Thank you,
Rich Harvey
SAL Post 93
360-298-0532, lt29harvey@gmail.com




